
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 07/28 

 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors: 
 
The COVID-19 numbers for the Town of Washington continue to show promise. All of our local busi-
nesses continue to reopen in a manner they feel most comfortable with. As we continue to “Reopen 
Washington”, you will notice many of our not for profit organizations are holding many of their usual 
events albeit with altered protocols for everyone’s safety. 
 
The Judy Black Memorial Park and Gardens has successfully reopened the Saturday Farmers Market 

as well as the drive in movies night at the River Walk Pavilion. Pilobolus will present a reimagined Five 

Senses at the end of this month. Please continue to check the Explorewashingtonct.com website for 

updates on various organizations throughout town. 

Many residents have contacted me with concerns of social distancing and the wearing of masks at 

our local post offices. I have met with the post office management and going forward all employees 

will be wearing masks with the exception of those with respiratory or other medical condition. I 

would remind all patrons going into the post office to practice social distancing and wear a mask for 

the safety of our postal workers. I would also ask that we all be patient. These are difficult times for 

everyone. With the influx of renters and visitors, our postal workers are busier than ever. Please un-

derstand the postal workers are doing a difficult job in trying times.  

 

For any of our residents looking for cloth face masks at no charge, please contact Sara Guillemette at 

SaraGuillemette@Gmail.com 

 

 
Thought of the Day: “Things Work Out Best for Those Who Make the Best of How Things Work Out.”                                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                         John Wooden 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 
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